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5/5: ARFCD Finance Committee meeting. The Finance Committee met 
via teleconference to review the FY 18-19 Audit. 
 
5/8: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. 
The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included the final 
FY 18-19 Audit, a resolution levying a benefit assessment for FY 20-21 and 
a project update on the pipe removal contract. 
 
5/14: Central Valley Flood Control Association Monthly Update 
meeting. This meeting was held via audio teleconference. Topics of 
discussion included the Association’s modified operations under COVID-19 
restrictions, State regional meetings on the Sacramento San Joaquin 
Drainage District assessment, temporary adjustments to the Brown Act, 
and the CVFPB’s concern regarding Local Maintaining Agencies lack of 
progress on SWIFs. 
 
5/20: Valley Rail Comment Letter Web meeting. I met with Staff from 
SAFCA and MBK Engineers to discuss submitting combined comments on 
the proposed Valley Rail project. The project plans to add additional rail 
lines to connect the Sacramento International Airport with San Joaquin 
County. New tracks will need to cross Arcade Creek near the junction with 
Steelhead Creek. 
 
5/21: Assembly Bill 1958 Conference Call. I participated in this video 
teleconference with staff from the Central Valley Flood Protection Board, 
RD 1000, the City of Sacramento, and Assemblyman Cooper’s office to 
discuss responses to comments on the legislation. 
 
5/27: Assembly Bill 1958 Conference Call. I participated in this video 
teleconference with staff from the Central Valley Flood Protection Board, 
RD 1000, the City of Sacramento, and Assemblyman Cooper’s office to 
discuss final revisions to the legislation. 
 
5/26: American River Pipe Removal Final Inspection. Superintendent 
Kawamura and I attended this meeting with staff from Mead & Hunt, 
Kleinfelder, the City of Sacramento, and Diamond D General Engineering. 
The group discussed the final condition of the project footprint and de-
mobilization. 
 


